
We are looking for schools and community groups to design large sized pieces of 
art work to be displayed in shops and businesses around the Borough. 

 
The art work will form part of a trail that would take place in Fairtrade Fortnight  

during March 2019. 

We are a Fairtrade Borough! 
 

Since 2010 Solihull has been a Fairtrade Borough!! 
 

We have many people, businesses, retailers, cafés 
and restaurants, and caterers supporting Fairtrade, 

(or  Rainforest Alliance, or have their own ethical 
trading policies…) 

www.solihull.gov.uk/fairtrade 

Create tea themed art work for Fairtrade Fortnight 2019! 

If you are interested in getting involved please contact             

Charlotte Oliver by email                                             

charlotte.oliver@solihull.gov.uk  for a Resource pack 

with further information. 

http://www.solihull.gov.uk/fairtrade
mailto:charlotte.oliver@solihull.gov.uk

